

## 1st October 2018

\_\_\_\_



# NORTH SOMERCOTES CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

### **Governing Body Vacancies**

The Governing Body of our school do a tremendous amount of work supporting Mr Floyd in ensuring our school continues to provide the very best educational opportunities for the children. As we begin another academic year we have a small number of vacancies for co-opted Governors. These vacancies are for members of our school community who have certain skills and experience to broaden the skillset of our current Governing Body. If you are interested in joining our Governing Body and have knowledge or experience in law, finance, human resources, education and childcare or anything else that might be useful we would love to speak to you. Please note you would need to have availability during the school day as most Governor work takes place between 9am and 5pm. The Governor section of our school website provides some more detailed information on the work of our Governing Body. For an informal conversation please speak to Mr Floyd or Mr Rik Coleman (Chair of the Governing Body). This is an excellent opportunity to give something back to your local school and community and we welcome all expressions of interest. Final approval of all applications will need to be agreed by the full Governing Body and the next meeting is Monday 26<sup>th</sup> November.

#### **Parent Consultations**

Please note these take place on Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup> October. All children have been given an appointment letter today. Please return these as soon as possible. Appointments run from 1:30pm to 6pm and take place in the school hall.

## **Harvest Festival**

Please note this will now take place at **9:30am on Wednesday 17**<sup>th</sup> **October** at St Marys Church – full information on next week's newsletter.

## **Individual Photographs**

All children will be having their individual school photograph on Monday 8<sup>th</sup> October. Families with children who do not attend our school are welcome to bring them in for a family photo at 9am.



#### **PTA Halloween Disco**

Our PTA are hosting a **Halloween disco on Thursday 18**<sup>th</sup> **October**. This will take place in the school hall and will be led by local DJ and Entertainer Andy Carr. Flyers will be sent out soon so keep an eye out for these. Also the PTA Facebook page provides information for all PTA activities in school.

#### **TARGET 96.5%**

LAST WEEKS WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE = 96.4%

NO EXTRA PLAYTIME THIS WEEK



معدما	complete s	and return	to the school	office if v	ou wish to	racaiva this na	ewsletter by em
PIEASE	COMPIEIE	ano return	to the school	Office II v	OU WISH IO	receive inis ne	-wsierier by em

Name: Child's Name:

**Email Address:**